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16 May 2018
Dear Lane, Pat and Tom,

Thank you for inviting me to take part in the Books for Africa
reception on Monday evening of last week. I hope you were happy
with the evening; it certainly seemed to go well and was an inspiring
and rousing event!

You are to be congratulated for the valuable work you have done
over the last 30 years and I am sure you will continue to make a
much needed difference in the years to come.

With my warm personal regards,

Kofi A. An
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